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This resource has been 
developed by the 
‘Stronger Seeds Taller 
Trees’ project.                             
General Practitioners can 
access further information 
about this initiative by                  
visiting the South Western 
Sydney Primary Health                   
Network (PHN) online GP 
Newsletter.                        
South Western Sydney 
Primary Health Network 
(swsphn.com.au)  

Insert your contact details here 
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Queensland Government, Children’s Health Queensland Hospital and Health Service website, accessed 19 July 2022, www.childrens.health.qld.gov.au                     
Indigenous artwork kindly provided by Jakeob Watson (Proud Gomeroi Man) 
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